-NO S FR()M THE CHAIR...

= WhaE: a beauthuI albeit HOT, summer we are havm 1
| But rea.lly, what better place to cope thh the heat. !:han
| at Pe: c'h,Lake with all the “fun in _&e sun” achvmes

cant progress to n:nprove our cooperahve
h‘ucture continues to be made thanks to the eff

attention to all the detzuls involved in a project of this -
magmtude are above and beyond the average. volun--

teer’s investment of time and energy. The results of thexr: :

efforts W;ll benefit Ie51dents of Vail's Grove for years I
come.

As 1 finish up my first term as Chairperson, 1 Wént to
thank the Board of Directors and the heads of all our .
Comumittees for everything they’ve done to make Vail's

Grove the wonderful place it is to hve Tcould use up a}l .

the space in this newsletter thanking everyone who
should be recogmzed and I just hope everyone who has
contributed realizes that we know who you are and the
entre Grove says, “Thank you!” '

.The Aesthetlcs Comm]ttee was busy thls sprmcr w:th the i

ﬁ' ce.an; wﬂl be addressed by the commtttee

' mvested m this > year Tom and Ronme 5 dedzcatwn and oo b _

U --Tree Comnuttee Update L : o

By now, anyone ‘who has walked or dnven past the piay~ Sl

-.ground has.noticed the absence of the i many-dead and: dymg '

- irees that formerly resided there. A certified arborist ) pro- .
‘nounced them ‘dangerous, and they were subsequently Te-

~'moved after sending out bids for the work_ : SN

' The Tree Committée and arborist did another walk:-thru of

-Romnje Waltzer

']anhng of old and new gardens planters, a.nd pavxh

er’s survey must be submltted in writing to'the .

every street in the Grove in order to identify other: trees that s
nieed attentmn, 5o that we can make a plan for dealing with
them. Pfantmg new trees will also be apart ofthe Sigien
beauhf‘ catton program S

Vice Chairperson










